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Marilyn

4th of July Celebration in Bunkerville
Life Saving Donation

To my Friends & Neighbors,

I hope you had an enjoyable summer. Fall is approaching and sweater weather will be
here before we know it! I love watching the leaves change its colors this time of the year
and enjoying all the Fall activities going on in our district. I want to thank you, our
amazing residents, for all that you do to make this a warm and friendly community to
live in.

Many projects throughout our district made major headway this summer:

As always, I am here to answer your questions and address your concerns. Please
continue to reach out via email or by phone.

Finally, my staff and I are committed to providing you with quality
experiences and want to thank you for your continued support as we
grow our community together.
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Neighborhood Highlights
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July

4 4th of July Celebration

Bunkerville celebrated
4th of July with a number

of different festivities.
They started the

festivities with a 5K run
and a pancake breakfast.

There were also foot
races for the kids in the

park.

A watermelon eating
contest was also held.

Commissioner
Marilyn Kirkpatrick
donated bikes to

be raffled and
given to the

children. Later that
day, a bike parade

was held.
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July

6 Life Saving Donation

Firehouse Subs donated a heart monitor/defibrillator to the Clark County Fire
Department and Commissioner Kirkpatrick. The heart monitor/defibrillator is

assigned to Clark County Volunteer Fire Station 71 in Bunkerville. Thank you for
supporting our community.

At the County Commision Meeting,
Commissioner Kirkpatrick presented a
plaque and proclamation to the Electric
Daisey Carnival for donating $264,000

worth of plants & trees to our community.

The donated plants & trees were distributed to
businesses and older communities across District B.
We have received many photos from throughout the
district showing where the plants were placed. Many

residents expressed their gratitude for the opportunity
to spruce up their properties.

Thank you to Lisa Ortega for providing her expertise on how to care for the plants.

July
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Aug

13

9/11 Memorial Celebration
Sept

11

Second Saturday Market

Held at the Fairgrounds in Logandale,
Second Saturday is a showcase of local

vendors in the community.

It was a day to commemorate the 2,977 lives
lost on Sept. 11, 2001, including our very own
local German and French teacher, Barbara G.
Edwards, and to the more than 6,000 people
who were injured.
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Sept

27 2022 PLDA World Champions

Mesquite Sports & Events Complex

Mesquite Health Fare 
Sept

30

Provided the community with onsite health screenings, interactive activities,
and access to services and resources that focus on; physical, mental,

occupational, social, intellectual, and financial health.
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Upcoming Events

Oct

15
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Parks and Recreation Corner
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 Mesquite  
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Moapa Valley



Logandale     Moapa
Moapa Valley
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Logandale     Moapa
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Community Updates
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Residents may list up to five
variations of their name and up

to five parcel numbers per
registered email address.  This

service will only notify the
subscriber of recording events
based on the enrolled name(s)
or parcel number(s) following

sign-up.
 

Recording Notification
Service

If you receive an alert, a document has been recorded that includes a name or parcel
that you are monitoring. The alert will provide you with a document instrument

number. 
 
 

For RNS assistance, please contact the Clark County Recorder's Office at (702) 455-2844 or
email at  RecRNS@ClarkCountyNV.Gov.

 

Cooperative Extension
System

Cooperative Extension System (CES)
empowers farmers, ranchers, and

communities of all sizes to meet the
challenges they face, adapt to changing
technology, improve nutrition and food

safety, prepare for and respond to
emergencies, and protect our

environment. 

For more information visit https://www.nifa.usda.gov

mailto:RecRNS@ClarkCountyNV.Gov
mailto:RecRNS@ClarkCountyNV.Gov


#YOUmatter;
988 is a newly available call, text or chat Suicide & Crisis Lifeline which connects

people with trained counselors who are available to listen and understand how a
person’s problems are affecting them. Counselors will also have resourceful

information if need be.
 

The previous lifeline phone number will remain active for those in emotional distress
or in a suicidal crisis 1-800-273-8255 (TALK).

Use this link as a helpful source of information
www.988lifeline.org/
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988

If you have not already, please update your
address for Nevada Medicaid and the Division of
Welfare and Supportive Services. The deadline to
update is January 15, 2023. If you do not update
your address, it will result in a loss of coverage.

 

English

Español

To update your address, scan the QR code 
 

or visit 
www.dhcfp.nv.gov/UpdateMyAddress/

https://988lifeline.org/


COVID 19

monkey pox

Vaccinations
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Flu season typically begins in October and the Southern Nevada Health District and the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention recommend annual flu vaccine for people

age 6 months and older. Once vaccinated, it takes about two weeks to develop
protection from the vaccine. Flu can be a serious illness for people who are at higher risk
for complications, such as young children, people with chronic medical conditions, and

older adults. A flu shot is the best protection against flu and its complications. Vaccine will
be available at pharmacies, clinics, and the Southern Nevada Health District. 

For individuals 50 and over, there is a second booster shot available. 
 

Additionally, adults in Clark County now have another COVID-19 vaccine
available to them at Southern Nevada Health District clinics. Novavax,
which has been used worldwide, is currently available at the Health

District’s COVID-19 clinic at 280 S. Decatur Blvd. For more information
about Novavax, visit  www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-

ncov/vaccines/novavax.html
 

The monkeypox vaccine is now available at the Health District. At this
time, the vaccine is only administered to high risk individuals by

appointment only. To schedule an appointment, visit
https://vax4nv.nv.gov/patient/s/ 

 
For more information about monkeypox, visit

https://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org/Health-
Topics/monkeypox/

 

For additional information, go to https://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org/

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ocORCPNp7Bs3wW3vc04bSe?domain=cdc.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/pI-iCJ6jyvsK66rLcVJ3pz?domain=vax4nv.nv.gov/
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  Thank You   
I want to take a moment to recognize and thank all the wonderful

people that made this newsletter possible
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Parks & Recreation 
LauraLyn Robinson

John Stastny
Elmer Lopez

Mesquite News 
Nicholas Montoya

Jairo Vallejo

Library News 
Kristen Milk

Nivia Balsera

Clark County Facebook Page 
Chris Erickson



Thank you

subscribe to our newsletter at DistrictB@ClarkCountyNV.gov

for your continued support


